
Parents/ Guardians and Future Kindergarten Students… 

 
You are invited to 

“Jump Into Kindergarten” Night 
 

Please join us at this event for parents of incoming kindergarten students.  We will 
share resources and ways to help support your child’s learning and development 

during the summer.  Your child will have a chance to visit a kindergarten classroom for 
some fun activities! 

 
When: Wednesday, June 7, 2017  from 6:30-7:30 pm 

(If you want to sign up for a Howard County Library Card, 
please come at 6:15pm) 

 
Where: Deep Run Elementary School Cafeteria 

 
Please reply by phone or email to Mrs. Beale, Kindergarten Teacher  

(kathleen_beale@hcpss.org or 410-313-5000) by Thursday May 25th. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student’s Name _________________________________  
 
Parent’s/ Guardian’s Name ________________________    Phone # _______________________ 
 
Email: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
______ Yes, we will see you there! 
 

● Number Attending:   _______ adults ______children over 2 
(There will be supervised activities for children over 2 years old) 

 

Do you need transportation?    ______ Yes    _______ No 
 
Preferred language other than English:  ____ Spanish____ Korean 

        _____Other (please specify) _______________ 
Teachers- Please return to Katie Beale 


